
Kudos  for  sports  physicals
help
To the community

Barton Family Medicine has been hosting the annual Free Sports
Physicals for two decades now and we simply couldn’t do it
without  a  whole  lot  of  help.  Please  accept  our  heartfelt
thanks to all the volunteers at our 2010 Free Sports Physicals
held  at  Barton  Family  Medicine  on  June  9.  This  year  we
completed 155 free physicals for students and athletes from in
and around the Lake Tahoe basin. We were so impressed with the
high energy level and all the smiling faces, even after a long
day.  We  truly  appreciate  your  hard  work  and  we  all  look
forward to next year.

Our sincerest thanks goes to the physicians, practitioners,
physical therapists and staff from Barton who made this event
a success. Also a great big thank you to South Tahoe High
School; Pop Warner; Whittell High School; St. Theresa Catholic
School; South Tahoe Middle School; Grocery Outlet; and the
Kiwanis Club of South Lake Tahoe.

Cindy Cosmi, Barton Family Medicine supervisor
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